Brett Sollazzo

From: barbarasc@cfl.rr.com .
Sent: _ Wednesday, August 31, 2022 6:22 AM

To: Brett Sollazzo

Subject: RE: 542 Harbour Island Boat Dock

!

fCAUTION This email originated from outside of the orgamzataon Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognlze the

'sender and know the content is safe.

Dear Brett,

Regarding the boat dock, my husband and I do have concerns related to the ability to navigate the canal due to
the proposed size.

Regards,
Barbara Schnakenberg

From: "Brett Sollazzo"

To: "barbarasc@cfl.rr.com”

Ce:

Sent: Tuesday August 30 2022 1:26:50PM
Subject: 542 Harbour Island Boat Dock

Good afternoon,

Attached are the latest submitted plans dated 8/23/22, and the Engineers review letter for those
plans dates 8/29/22. Per the Engineers letter, there are some revisions that need to be made and
then resubmitted for a follow up review.

As stated on our phone discussion, regardless if the applicant received engineering approval,
this boat dock will be presented to City Council for final approval due to the number of
concerns we have received from residents. I cannot confirm if this will be on the September or
October agenda, but the current timeline would make it seem like October Council is the best
bet.



